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NOTICE OF MEETING
2022 WHITTIER REPUBLICAN WOMEN FEDERATED

GENERAL MEETING
September 9, 2022 AT 11:00 AM

THE WHITTIER ELKS LODGE
THIS MONTH'S SPEAKER IS

Dr. Barbara Stone

Dr. Barbara Stone

Date: September 9, 2022

Please RSVP to Donell by Monday, September 5, 2022, 
as entrees must be pre-ordered

Time: 11:00 AM Check In • 11:30 AM Welcome
 12:00 PM Lunch is Served
Location: The Whittier Elks Lodge
 13620 Whittier Blvd, Whittier 90605
Cost:  $26.00
Menu: Chicken Kabobs, Rice Pilaf, Green Beans,
 Dessert, Coffee, Iced Tea and Lemonade
 Alternate Choice: Cobb Salad or Vegetarian Entree
 Any dietary exceptions must be communicated to 
 Donell at the time of reservation.
 No changes at the door. Check or cash only, please.

Reservations: Contact Donell Schneider for Reservations /Cancellations
 Call 562. 822.8260 or email: wrwfreservations@gmail.com

 Our vendors are Barbara Covell, “Barbara’s Bears” and Bill 
 Covell’s Handcrafted Pens (Cash or Check only, please)

Once again we are excited to welcome back Dr. Stone, a 
dynamic and engaging speaker. She will be reviewing the 
propositions and answer any questions you may have. Dr Stone 
is Professor Emeritus of Political Science at California State 
University, Fullerton and author of  several publications regarding 
California politics. Barbara has been married for 59 years to 
Harry, the former Director of the Los Angeles County Department 
of Public Works. They have two sons, Robert and Steve, both 
of whom are attorneys married to attorneys (Charlotte and 
Catherine). Steve is a Superior Court judge in San Diego; Robert 
is President and CEO of The City of Hope. Barbara is also the 
proud grandmother of Matthew (born January 2002), Ellie (born 
January 2003), Mark (born December 2003), Thomas (born 
December 2004) and Justin (born August 2005).


